
Then consider serving on our   
Public Advisory Committee (PAC) 

 

Millar Western has been active in north-central Alberta for over 90 
years.  In 2007, we formed our PAC to regularly connect with 
stakeholders from throughout our operating area, to hear their views 
and share information about our operations.    
 

We currently have several openings on our PAC for representatives 
from the recreation, education and oil & gas sectors.  PAC members 
meet about 4 times/year in Whitecourt to:    

 Review & provide feedback on our plans and performance 

 Receive reports on compliance with certification programs 

 Discuss issues of importance to the forest industry. 
 

This is your opportunity to learn more about the forest sector, a 
green and growing industry that is integral to the regional economy.  
You don't need forestry expertise to join – just a desire to play a 
productive role in guiding the responsible management of renewable 
resources and manufacture of forest products.   
 

If you are interested in becoming a PAC member, then please send  
your contact information and a brief bio or resume to 
mwfp@millarwestern.com, indicating “PAC Application” in the 
subject line.  For more information, call  Louise at 780-486-8270. 
 
 

APPLICATION DEADLINE:  SEPTEMBER 12, 2013  

MILLAR WESTERN FOREST PRODUCTS LTD.                       
a resourceful company                                                           

www.millarwestern.com 

 

Interested in the forest business? 


